
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No.127/2024-25                                           Date : 04 Jan, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Season's Greetings from the school! 
 
In accordance with the directives issued by the Government of Uttar Pradesh, all schools in District 
Gautam Budh Nagar will remain closed for Classes Pre-School to VIII until 8th January 2025. 
 
For Classes IX to XII, the school will reopen on 6th January 2025 (Monday), following the regular winter 
schedule (8:20 a.m. to 2:50 p.m.). 
 
Please note that there will be no changes to the Pre-Board Examination schedule for Classes X and XII. 
Students must report to school at 8:20 a.m. Wearing ID cards is mandatory for all Class X and XII 
students. Teachers have been instructed to ensure compliance, and students not in proper school uniform 
will not be allowed to sit for the exams. 
 
Parents of Class X and XII students are requested to pay the Quarter IV fee by 20th January 2025 to 
facilitate the release of Admit Cards. 
 
The final Practical Date Sheet for Class XII students will be made available on the school website latest 
by 10 Jan, 25 
 
Parents are reminded that attendance for the Pre-Board Examinations is mandatory, as per the date sheet 
shared earlier. 
   
  
 
        
                                                                                                                  Asha Prabhakar 
                   (Principal) 
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